
RESIDENCE HALL STUDENT ASSOCIATION
ASSOCIATE COUNCIL MEETING

Date: 11/28/22
Location: SUB 100N

CALL TO ORDER 9:05
Abby: Welcome back!

MYSTERY ACTIVITY 9:05
Abby: For the mystery activity, y’all are going to play assassin! One person here is going to be
chosen to be the assassin. Then you’re going to spread out and keep shaking hands. If you’re the
assassin, you go to kill everybody by rubbing their hand. The point of the game is to try and
figure out who the assassin is before everybody is dead. Have fun!

ROLL CALL/HALL REPORTS 9:11
Faith: Hey everyone! So when I call your hall, if you can give me the number of people
representing your hall, how many RHSA shirts you have on, how many NRHH shirts you have
on, how many Conference shirts you have on, and a hall report from your hall gov if you have
one.

Hall Name Number
Present

RHSA
Shirts

NRHH
Shirts

Confer-
ence

Shirts

Hall Report

Ashokan 2 0 0 0 Great Thanksgiving program last
Thursday! Very successful!

Bliss 2 2 0 0 Build your own snow globe this
wednesday

Bouton
1 1 0 0 none

Capen 6 7 0 0 Disco Pizza tomorrow at 7

College-
Shango

0 0 0 0

Esopus 0 0 0 0

Gage 5 5 0 0 Buddy hall program this Wednesday 4-6 in
Gage, tote bag making :)

Lenape 1 1 0 0 none

Minnewaska 0 0

Mohonk 4 2 0 0



Ridgeview 1 0 0 0 Post thanksgiving food drive until the end
of next week
Sat dec 10th mental health night

Scudder 1 0 0 0 Winter wonderland friday at 6

Shawangunk 1 0 0 0 Buddy hall program this Wednesday 4-6 in
Gage, tote bag making :)

Faith: Alright thank you, one more thing at the end of the meeting if you are not on the email
blast please come up after so you can be added to it and get the minutes and updates on
programs. Also, please be sure to raise your placards to speak throughout the meeting! Thank
you!

SENATE: 9:14
Mazee: There is no senate report.

NRHH: 9:14
Sophia: Hello everyone! Once again, I am a chapter member of the Phi Psi Chapter of the
National Residence Hall honorary and we want more of us! I hope all of you who received an
application form are having a wonderful time filling it out! Please come to me with any questions
and give me your email if you would like to apply, applications due Dec. 16 at the latest so
there’s time! Also, a poster for our winter wishes programs, December 6 th at 8:30PM in the
Shawangunk main lounge with secretary Jackie, and  with me on December 7th from 2-4 in bliss
hall, main lounge. I am offering tours of our office as well during that time. The program is
designed to express gratitude through an act of kindness to anyone on campus who makes your
day! Please give these to your RA staff so they can hang them up! Thank you so much!

OLD BUSINESS 9:15
Motion to Open Old Business: Shawangunk
Second: Gage

CCC 9:16
Sophia: So many of you are handing in PUP sheets and getting so many GFP’s! I have gotten a
few tandem program sheets which make me so happy! You can find PUP sheets on our website,
hawksites.newpaltz.edu/rhsa. Keep handing them in as you have been doing, during office hours
or under the door of our office, Capen B-16. I have changed my mind on how I will collect PUP
sheets and other GFPS. December 5th is the last day the website GFP tally will be updated, but I
have extended the GFP deadline to Friday, December 9th at 4PM. Slide your PUP sheets under
the office door and answer the riddle in the minutes until then. The website will not be updated to
create suspense and make sure we are confident on who won hall of the semester! Thanks!



Motion to Close Old Business: Ashokan
Second:  Capen

NEW BUSINESS 9:17
Motion To Open New Business: Bliss
Second: Capen

OFFICE HOURS 9:17
Abby: For my office hours this week, they will be cut short by one hour due to a meeting I have
to attend. So, my office hours will be from 10am to 11am this week.

COFFEE HOUSE 9:18
Sion: Our Coffee House program is going to be Friday, December 2nd from 7 pm-9 pm. It is
essentially an open mic night that anybody can perform at. There will be performances, various
treats, and goodies for refreshments. If you are interested in performing, please contact President
Abby or fill out the attached form! Performers get free shirts! COFFEE HOUSE HAS BEEN
MOVED FROM SUB 100N TO SUB 62/63!!!!!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTYr3ytfIZcYuo5zjsWmuwYOHo9Q0YDGI5odq
9X45GDeLWHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
Abby: We’re getting catering from Panera Bread!!!! Please tell all your friends they can perform
anything. They can read a story, read poetry, truly anything they want we need more people for
this to be a bumping event.

AC RETREAT/FINAL BUZZ 9:19
Faith: We are coming up on that time for our final buzz event of the semester. We decided this
year to combine it with our AC retreat. So, Friday, December 9 th from 7 pm –9 pm in SUB 100N
we are going to be having our Spa Day Buzz! We are going to give you all the opportunity to
relax and treat yourselves before finals. On top of it being a Spa, there will also be games to play
just to truly make it a fun time. Hope to see you there!

BANQUET 9:20
Abby: I am so excited to invite you all to our end-of-the-year banquet! This banquet will be our
last AC meeting of the semester. So, we will wrap up any business we have, as well as hand out
awards for hall of the semester, e-board choice, and RA liaison of the semester! The theme this
year is a pajama party! Banquet will be on Monday, December 12th from 8 pm – 10 pm in the
SUB MPR. Please note the fact that we will be starting one hour earlier than normal. This is an
event for your entire hall gov to celebrate all that you have done this semester. There will be food
there as well. See you all there!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTYr3ytfIZcYuo5zjsWmuwYOHo9Q0YDGI5odq9X45GDeLWHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTYr3ytfIZcYuo5zjsWmuwYOHo9Q0YDGI5odq9X45GDeLWHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTYr3ytfIZcYuo5zjsWmuwYOHo9Q0YDGI5odq9X45GDeLWHA/viewform?usp=sf_link


Motion To Close New Business: Lenape
Second:  Shawangunk

UPCOMING EVENTS 9:21
● Coffee House | Friday, December 2nd from 7pm – 9pm
● AC Retreat/Final Buzz | Friday, December 9th from 7pm – 9pm
● Banquet | Monday, December 12th from 8pm - 10pm

HALL CONCERNS 9:22
Abby: If there's something wrong in your hall that you have already talked to your RAs, SRA,
and RD about and nothing has been done, now is your time to tell us.  3,2,1 seeing none!
Sion: Wonderful campus is perfect!
Abby: We’ve fixed it all!

STUDENT CONCERNS 9:22
Abby: If you have general concerns for things going on campus-wide (something’s broken,
wrong, administrative concerns, faculty concerns), this is your moment to tell us so we can relay
the information to the administration. However, if you have any food concerns (type, quality,
price, location), we will not hear them at this point but you can email us at rhsa@newpaltz.edu
Ashokan: I heard there was another leak at the dining hall
Abby: I have already emailed about that, I am waiting for a response. I’ll have an update for you
guys as soon as I get one
Shawangunk: Possible update with the transfer living community situation.
Abby: I did in fact forget about that, it was on my to do list
Shawangunk: I will talk to you guys after.
Abby: Perfect. Any other student concerns? 3,2,1 seeing none.

OPEN FLOOR: 9:24
Abby: If you have a program, meeting or any other announcement that you would like to share
with the Associate Council, now is your time to share! Are there any open floors?
Abby: I want you all to be aware of the blood drive going on this Wednesday November 30th
from 12pm-6pm. They’re in desperate need of donations. In the SUB MPR. On the posters
there's a scan thing to sign up. I know you can find them in Gage Hall.
Sion: If you’ve got free blood on you, donate.
Bliss: If one of us has donated at the previous one, can we donate at this one.
Sophia: I think you’re fine, just know they might turn you away.
Mazee: Wednesday at 7pm in Lecture center 104 AWA is hosting their triple threat event. It's
about LGBTQ+ and it’s about spreading awareness and I will be leading a little thing. There’s
going to be prizes and food. This Wednesday at 7pm at lecture center 104

mailto:rhsa@newpaltz.edu


Capen: Tuesday we’re having our disco pizza night at 7:00pm. Thursday we have board game
night with snacks and drinks. Also shoutout to one of our PR members he’s the panelist for the
triple threat.
Shawangunk: We’re holding an event with gage from 4-6. It's a  tote bag event on Wednesday.
Bliss: This is an update for the open floor we had. The collaboration we did with NYPERG, if
any of the hall representatives have the flyers filled out can you give them back to me, if you
don’t bring them next week
Reymar: Just a friendly reminder from last week, Wednesday CRC by 10pm all freshmen
interested in the first year internship program to submit their programs by then.

PASSING OF MOLLY THE MOOSE 9:28
Abby: Where’s my moose?
Lenape: She went home for thanksgiving break and has some ears now!
Abby: Who has not had the moose?
Ridgeview: We haven’t!
Abby: Ridgeview? Sounds like a perfect pass to me!

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 9:30
Sophia: From Coraline, “Be Wise, Be Brave, Be Tricky.” Neil Gaiman

ADJOURNMENT 9:30
Motion To Adjourn the Meeting: Lenape
Second: Ridegview

Next Meeting will be in SUB 100N!






